
Project Update 
2017 Road Rehabilitation Project 

 
Date: 04/014/17 
 
The 2017 Road Rehabilitation Project began this week. The Contractor (Bay Cities) 
started tree trimming and potholing for utilities work.  In addition the concrete contractor 
hired by the residents (Lara’s Concrete) continued work in the Hope Lane area. 
 
Next week, the Contractor anticipates performing the following work: 
 

1. Removing and replacing concrete improvements that are not to be done by Lara’s 
Concrete on North Silverado, Silverado Court and possibly Woodview Drive. 

 
2. Continue potholing for utilities and tree trimming on various streets. 

  
Lara’s Concrete has indicated that they will be working to complete all of their work by 
April 21. 
 
While the work is in progress, please lend us your cooperation and extra patience and be 
alert to equipment, workers, and traffic. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns I may be reached at (925) 299-3247.  Again, your 
patience and cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


